ALL CITY NIGHT REVIVED

On Friday, April 7, 1995, the Lehman, Lincoln, McKinley and Timken Alumni Associations will sponsor the first "All City Alumni Basketball Night". This event will be held at the Canton Memorial Fieldhouse and will feature a tip-off game at 7:15pm between Lehman and McKinley. The Lincoln and Timken game will follow at 8:45pm.

Participants in the basketball game will be former players and coaches that were involved with the All City games from 1950-1976. Cheerleaders, pep bands and majorettes will also be participating in the activities. After the games, everyone is invited to the Four Winds Restaurant for a social get together.

The purpose of the "All City Alumni Basketball Night" is to raise funds for scholarships. The proceeds will be divided equally between all four Alumni Associations. Tickets to the event may be purchased for \$ 3.00 each at the following ticket outlets:

Taggart's Ice Cream –
Fulton Rd. and Belden Village Restaurants
Grandma's Kitchen
Lehman Middle School
Michael's Restaurant
Scott Costume
Frank's Produce
Cavalon Draperies
Hub Victor

Canton Memorial Fieldhouse Four Winds Restaurant Mangs Variety Silvers

Redman Auto Supply

Tickets may also be purchased from any of the officers and trustees.

Plan to attend and cheer our team to victory!!

POLAR PARTY A SUCCESS

The annual Polar Party was held at the Meyer's Lake Elks Club Saturday, January 14th. It was a great evening of food, fun and fellowship with nearly 100 in attendance.

Thanks to everyone who donated items for the silent auction which raised \$ 428.00 for the scholarship fund.

NAMES IN THE NEWS

BARBARA DUNBAR was in the midst of the Kobe, Japan earthquake (her home is 4 miles from Kobe).

LOUISE GIBBS was a committee member for the Symphony League of Canton fashion show.

NEIL HEDRICK joined the Ohio Highway Patrol in 1977 and recently received an award from the Massillon District Headquarters.

JIM DORLAND former teacher/coach at LHS, now lives in Montgomery Village, Maryland.

JOHN SALEM SHAHEEN wed Laura Ann Leon on November 27th.

WARD SCOTT served as chairman for the National Costumers Association Central Region annual convention at the Canton Hilton.

BILL MOUSHEY is an investigative reporter for the Pittsburgh Post Gazette.

GEORGIA ESHELMAN a teacher at Lehman Middle School made the Rep with her Coca-Cola collectibles.

MARY SCHUMACHER BECKER was named Volunteer of the Year by the Junior League of Minneapolis.

STEVE GILMORE, presently a captain in the U.S. Navy, has been assigned as the Executive Officer at the Surface Warfare Officers School Command in Newport, Rhode Island.

NEED INFORMATION?

If you have any questions or need any information regarding the Lehman Alumni Association or any of the Association's activities, please contact any of the Officers and Trustees listed below:

Harry Steineck, President	499-0313
Arlan Shank, Vice-President	875 - 5843
Nickie Wengert, Rec. Secretary	488 - 2192
Marge Fletcher, Corr. Secretary	477 – 7553
Lori Brown, Treasurer	484 – 3864
Mary K. Wenger, Past President	492-4596
Sandy Bucheit, Trustee	837 - 1927
Gene Conrad, Trustee	484 - 1111
Joanne Moody, Trustee	875-8477
Bev Smith, Trustee	493 - 1090
Jack Smith, Trustee	453 - 5384
Kent Smith, Trustee	499-0835

1994 RECORDS AUDITED

Gene Conrad, Bev Smith and Sandy Bucheit have completed the audit of the 1994 books and records of the Alumni Association and report that all information is complete and in proper order. Thank you to Connie Rubin, 1994 Treasurer, for a job well done!

MEMBERSHIP RENEWALS

All members of the Alumni Association need to renew their memberships each year. These membership dues benefit the Scholarship Fund. Please take a moment to send your \$ 10.00 Membership Renewal today!

EDITOR'S NOTE

We would like to make note of a spelling correction to an item in the Winter Edition of the Journal. Memorial donations have been received in memory of Linda Kolbl Weigand, not Linda Weigand Cobel. We apologize for the error.

LIFETIME MEMBERSHIP

A Lifetime Membership to the Alumni Association has been given to Esther Smith. Esther was a teacher for 41 years. Most of her teaching years were spent at Lehman High School. Esther was also involved as a Girl Scout leader and served as an advisor for the Lehman Journal, planned the National Honor Society ceremonies and wrote college applications. Esther continues to remain involved with Lehman through Alumni Association contacts.

MERCHANDISE AVAILABLE

Show your Alumni Spirit !!! The following merchandise in Lehman colors with the Lehman logo are available for purchase (most sizes are available in wearing apparel):

GOLF	SHIRTS		19.00
SWEAT	SHIRTS		19.00
TEE SH	HIRTS	,	13.00
JACKE	rs		29.00
COFFEE	MUGS		3.00
PLASTIC	MUGS		1.00

Contact Harry Steineck at (216) 499-0313 to place your order.

UPCOMING EVENTS...

Please mark your calendar now for the following activities which have already been planned for this summer:

LEHMAN ALUMNI NIGHT AT THE CANTON-AKRON INDIANS BASEBALL GAME - Thursday, June 29th at Thurman Munson Memorial Stadium.

HALL OF FAME KICK-OFF PARADE - Sunday, July 23rd. Plan to walk with the Alumni!

THE "HILL GANG" GOLF OUTING - Friday. August 11th at Skyland Pines. For details contact Kent Smith at (216) 499-0835.

STARK COUNTY FAIR - Tuesday, August 30th through Monday, September 5th. Members are needed to work at the Alumni Association booth. Those interested in volunteering, please contact Joanne Moody at (216) 875-8477.

LET US ENTERTAIN YOU

Due to the success of last year's fund raising activity of selling Entertainment Books, the Alumni Association has decided to sell them again this year. The Entertainment Books are a terrific value and are great gift ideas. All proceeds from the sale of the Entertainment Books benefit the Scholarship Fund. Please plan to purchase yours from the Alumni Association. If you need further information, please contact Joanne Moody at (216) 875-8477.

THE LEHMAN JOURNAL

The summer edition of the Lehman Journal will be sent out during the first week of July. All members are encouraged to submit articles, announcements, notices, etc. for publication. Items for the Summer Edition of the Journal should be mailed no later than June 15, 1995 to:

Lehman Alumni Association P.O. Box 8175 Canton, Ohio 44711

The Lehman Journal is a great place to advertise your business. Ad space in the Journal is only \$ 12.00 per column inch. Your ad will appear in the Journal and your business will be mentioned in the Newsletter. These publications have an estimated readership in excess of 3000.

















REUNIONS

The Class of 1950 will begin their 45th Reunion with a weekend opener at Melville's Restaurant on Friday, August 11, 1995. A dinner and dance will be held at Congress Lake Country Club on Saturday, August 12th and a brunch at the Gibbs' home on Sunday, August 13th. For more information contact:

Bev Sue Stevenson 328 - 38th St. N.W. Canton, Ohio 44709 (216) 492-7898

or Louise Gibbs 7440 Brushmore N.W. Canton, Ohio 44720 (216) 494-1206

The Class of 1965 will hold their 30th Reunion Thanksgiving weekend, beginning on Friday, November 24, 1995 at Arrowhead Country Club. For additional information contact:

~~~~~

Gregg Schorsten (216) 499-1414

The Class of 1975 will kick off their 20th Reunion with a "Get Reacquainted Night" at Eastbury Bowling Center Friday, July 21, 1995. A golf outing is being planned for Saturday, July 22nd and a dinner and dance will be held that night at The Centre Place (in the old McKinley High School). (article continued in the next column)

REUNIONS (CONTINUED)

Assistance is still needed in locating the following classmates:

Dennis Anderson, Chris Cochran, Mike King, Bill Milsap, Bill Patterson, Ed Raymond, Linda Scott, Ray Sifinski, Shelley Steiner, David Thompson, Dan Wood, Michael Cook, Lindsay Knepp, Sherry May, Arin Miskel, Jim Philips, Mike Shirkey, Robert Smith, Pauline Stephens, Vivian Wise, Dan Worstell, Herb Campbell, Rhonda Forner, Barb Laird-Parsons, Jill Michel-Ehrfurth, Kim Neketis-Cadman, Diane Port-Eddy, Carol Schultz, Albert Shoenberg, Mark Steenbarger and Paul Svedersky.

For further information contact: Kathy Delap Fraley 5915 Frazer Ave. N.W. North Canton, Ohio 44720 (216) 494-5306

## MEMORIALS

We regret to note the passing of the following alumni and teachers:

John B. Root (41), Roger A. Price (48), Edward A. Haley (41), Richard Feezel (45), Robert L. Vogt (38), Mildred Winderl (teacher), Leontina Dumitrescu (teacher), Robert F. Vandervort, Virginia Barton (49), Vivianne Wheeler Bricker (49), Shirley Swauger (52), David Huenergardt, Ralph Swogger (teacher), Dorothy Bichsel Yenny (teacher), Jean Klingaman Edwards (44), Gloria McCurdy Taylor (39), Earl Schaffer (52).

# CANTON LEHMAN HIGH SCHOOL ALUMNI MEMBERSHIP FORM

| YES, I want to join the                         | Lehman Alum                | ni. My check for \$ 10.00 is enclosed.          |
|-------------------------------------------------|----------------------------|-------------------------------------------------|
| YES, I want to renew n My check for \$ 10.00 is | ny membership<br>enclosed. | in the Lehman Alumni.                           |
| Last Name                                       |                            | Class Year                                      |
| First Name                                      |                            | Maiden Name                                     |
| Address                                         |                            | V T                                             |
| City                                            | State                      | Zip Code                                        |
| Home Phone                                      | Work Phone                 |                                                 |
| Please mail application with \$ 1               | 0.00 check to:             | Lehman Alumni P.O. Box 8175 Canton, Ohio, 44711 |

The Alumni Association wishes to thank the following businesses for advertising in the Lehman Journal:

Michael's Restaurant
E-J Moody Associates
Gene Conrad, Attorney at Law
Spiker-Foster Shriver Funeral Homes
Hever's Family Meats
Sirak Financial Services, Wayne Arnold
Friendly's Restaurants
Realty One, Jim Guest
An Affair With Flowers
Nationwide Insurance, Gregg Schorsten
Evie's A Bakery Boutique
Mott's Realtors, Dick Motts
Taggart's Ice Cream

John Anderson's Flower Shop
John's Grille
Grandma's Kitchen
PM Graphics
DD Stutz's Restaurant
Cutler Realtors, Thomas Bausher
Parasson's Italian Restaurants
Scott Costume Company
General Rental Center
Canton Flower Shop
Lamiell Funeral Home
Ewing Chevrolet

The Class of 1975 will fall

### Membership Meeting Dates:

April 11th - 7:00 pm at the Lehman Middle School Cafeteria
May 9th - 7:00 pm at the Lehman Middle School Cafeteria
June 13th - 7:00 pm at the Lehman Middle School Cafeteria
July 11th - 7:00 pm at the Lehman Middle School Cafeteria

Thank you to Mary Kay Wenger, Joanne Moody and Harry Steineck for the ideas and information they submitted for this Newsletter. Your help is greatly appreciated.

CANTON LEHMAN HIGH SCHOOL

ALUMNI ASSOCIATION P.O. Box 8175 Canton, Ohio 44711

Address Correction Requested

Spring of 1995